
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Zoning Board of the Town of Murphy met for their regular scheduled meeting on June 5, 2019 in City Hall. 

Those present were: Chairperson Carl Auvil, Frank Dickey, Blake Hughes, John Fowler, and Noland Smith. Zoning 
Board Secretary P.J. Siler were present. Town Manager Chad Simons was present. 

Approval of the Minutes 

Motion was made by Smith, seconded by Fowler to approve the May 8, 2019 meeting minutes as presented. 
Motion carried unanimously.  

Old Business 

Carl Auvil asked if there was anything to discuss. Town Manager Chad Simons said he was sending a draft 
ordinance for the Council to consider regarding banning tractor trailers from N. Church Street, Willow Street and 
Sale Street. Mr. Auvil said the Zoning Board should vote to recommend the approval of the ordinance, and also look 
into rescinding the no parking zones from the state maintained medians. Mr. Auvil said the law is not practical and 
not enforced. The Board discussed both of the issues at length, and decided not to take any action until the Town 
Manager could look into each issue further.  

Update 

Frank Dickey said the only zoning permit he has issues was for Perrone's Neighborhood Grill, which is planning for 
an extension to their building.  

Motion was made by Hughes, seconded by Smith to adjourn the meeting at 1:25 p.m. Motion carried 
unanimously.  
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